
From: Albrecht, Linda
To: LaClerk
Subject: FW: [EXT] Re- designation of 332 MADEIRA Close N.E.
Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 8:13:00 AM

LINDA ALBRECHT
Administration Services Division
City Clerk's Office
The City of Calgary
PO Box 2100, Station M, #8007

T: 403-268-5895 F: 403-268-2362
E: linda.albrecht@calgary.ca

From: Doug Hebron [mailto:dhebron@shaw.ca] 
Sent: Saturday, February 03, 2018 10:43 AM
To: City Clerk <CityClerk@calgary.ca>
Subject: [EXT] Re- designation of 332 MADEIRA Close N.E.

As I stated in my pervious letter, the issue that I have with the re-designation is the parking issues on
 MADERIA Close, we have one neighbour already that causes parking problems, at any one time
 there can be up to five vehicles for the one house, most of the time the area the behind 332 is
 never used. Once one location on the block is re-designated, whats going to happen when everyone
 else decides to do the same thing. There won’t be any parking for anyone that actually owns the
 property,what about us as seniors, unless you have a handicapped sign in front of your house, this is
 only way that you can control the parking.
Thank you for your time.  

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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